
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

CONSENT ITEM 

 

RE: Exercise Bikes 

 

Department/Program: Parks and Recreation 

 

Explanation:  The 2023 budget includes $45,000 for the purchase of 10 exercise bikes.  The 

current recumbent and upright stationary bikes are seven years old.  As outlaid in the 

Community Center’s fitness equipment replacement plan, these bikes are scheduled to 

be replaced in 2023.  The price came in well under budget when we decided to go with a 

different model that will save money and still suits our needs. 

 

Recommendation:  Approve the purchase of 10 exercise bikes utilizing the Sourcewell 

Cooperative Purchasing Program for $22,766 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted By: Chris Conway, CPRP, Director of Parks and Recreation 

Date: February 27, 2023 

http://www.ballwin.mo.us/

